
CSA Department Report March 21th 

-The CSA is holding its elections on Tuesday, March 29th at 5 pm in McLennan M3-17A. We 

are looking to fill all positions including, President, VP External, VP Internal, VP Events, VP 

Communications, VP Academic, and VP Finance. 

-The 8th Annual Montreal Classics Colloquium (April 7th-8th) is currently being planned for. 

The CSA in conjunction with U de M, Concordia, and UQÀM, organizes a colloquium to discuss 

a myriad of topics concerning the ancient world. Currently, we are looking for speakers (both 

undergraduate and graduate students) willing to present their research. Speakers may present on 

any topic related to the Ancient Mediterranean world. We’re even hoping to publish all the 

papers presented this year! We have also ensured professor Fronda as the guest speaker for the 

event.  

 -Hirundo, the Undergraduate Journal of Classical Studies, will be having its journal launch wine 

and cheese on Tuesday, April 5th in Arts 160 at 6 pm.  

-We are about to send out our winter apparel order dates, the same items as last semester will be 

avalible 

-We have also begun the planning of a trivia night to be held in Arts 160 on Tuesday, April 12th 


